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Thank you for your letter of 27 July enclosing
your resume, It was good to hear from you.

OCur Director of Personnel has referred your
papers to those Agency officlals most interested in
individuals with your extensive background and exparience.
As soon as this review has been completed, we will get in
touch with you further. I would be less than candid, though,
if I did not inform you that our vacancies are very limited
at this time due to reductions in our personnel strength.

Your desire to be of service to this Agency is
appreciated and you may be sure you will receive every
consideration,

F aithfully,
Ys| Yemon A; Walter@

Vernon A, Walters
Lieutenant General, USA
Deputy Director
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